November 29, 2005

To: Chatham County Planning Department

From: Sue Schwartz, Chair

Chatham County Appearance Commission

Keith and Lynn,

The Appearance Commission would like to review the site plan for Williams Corner at our next scheduled meeting, which is Dec. 14, 2005. In particular, we would like to see the placement of signs on Lystra Rd, as there do not appear to be any designated. We would also like to see more detail in regards to perimeter landscaping. We recognize that Travis Blake has appeared before us twice, but we do not feel that we can let a project of this scope go past without another look as a full committee.

Sincerely, Sue